McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 1:43 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Cc: Brooks, David K, EMNRD; Michael Feldewert
Subject: [EXT] Ameredev Case No. 20331 Fandina Wells
Mike,

You asked me to confirm that Ameredev confirmed the pool and pool code for these wells with the District. The answer
is yes, the Hobbs District Office previously assigned this pool code to Ameredev’s wells in this same zone:

http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/Imaging/FileStore/hobbs/wf/20181005/30025452440000 10 05 2018 08 27 06.
pdf

Let me know if you have any further questions or need more information.

All best,
Adam



